
 
To: Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners  
 County Administrator 
 
From: Rex W. Haslam, PHCSA Chairperson 
 
 
RE: PHCSA Annual Fiscal Report: October 2015 - September 2016 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Palm Harbor Community Services Agency Board of Directors respectfully submits 
the annual fiscal report for your review. 
 
Our governing board has made every effort to ensure that we carried out all legal, 
fiduciary, and community responsibilities required by county ordinance and within our 
governing bylaws. 
 
The goals and objectives of the PHCSA board continue to be for the administration and 
operation of all four entities it’s charged with overseeing and all its business affairs of 
the local District. 
 
 We continue our commitment to provide the community with quality programs and 
services. 
 
Please contact us if you require any additional information. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Rex W. Haslam 
PHCSA Chairperson 


